
VEJLESØPARKEN 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION – JANUARY 2020 

 

The current mild winters provide good conditions for vermin, as 

there is plenty of food for them in the form of acorns etc. 

Unfortunately, we also observe that feeding takes place from the 

balconies/terraces. 

Rats are observed all over the grounds, but the problem is 

particularly serious in and around the nursery school. 

 

According to the house rules, feeding birds or other animals on or 

from the terraces/balconies/windows is not allowed: 

"Feeding birds and other animals from balconies, terraces and windows is not allowed as it 

attracts rats and other vermin (and may also be a nuisance for other residents)." 

 

 

The municipal vermin control is alerted, but we strongly urge you 

to comply with the house order! 
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